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 Operations Memo 2011-45 
 September 20, 2011 
 
 

To: Department of Transitional Assistance Staff  
 

From:  Stephanie Brown, Assistant Commissioner for Policy, Program and 
External Relations 

 
Re: TAFDC – Young Parents Program (YPP) Resumption of Referrals 
 
 
 
Resumption of 
Referrals to YPP 

 
Operations Memo 2011-28 advised staff that no referrals to the Young 
Parents Program (YPP) could be made at any TAO. 
 
This Operations Memo advises TAO staff that referrals to YPP programs 
may resume effective immediately. YPP resources will be added to 
BEACON as vendors are approved; if the vendor is not currently on 
BEACON, it should be added within the next two weeks. 
 

 
Online Resource  

 
An updated listing of DTA YPP providers is available online by: 
 
 clicking on “DTA Online”; 

 
 selecting “Resource Inventories”; 
 
 selecting “Employment Services Program (ESP)”; 

 
 selecting “High School or GED Programs”; and 

 
 selecting “Young Parents Program.” 
 

 

Questions If you have any questions, please have your Hotline designee call the Policy 
Hotline. 
 

 


